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Rotary Radio Day! 
 

6-22-2010 
 

Remember to show 
up 15 minutes early 
for your shift on the 

radio today. 
 

Thank you to all 
who are taking part 

of being on the 
radio. 

 

Up coming 
speaker 
Assignments: 

 5/18 
Terri 

Langevin’s 
guest will 
be Arvid 
Konu a 

resident at 
Evergreen 
to speak 
on the 

good old 
days 

 

 
 

 

   

 

2009-2010Officers 

 

President 

Mark Senarighi 

 

Vice President 

Jeff Nies 

 

Secretary 

Ron Hanson 

 

Treasurer 

Julie Rothmeier 

Denny Randelin 
 

Past President 

Jim Prusak 

 

Board 

Terry Langevin 

Bruce Walker 

Dr. Chad Spillers 

Dennis Morreim 

 

Rotary Foundation 

Jim Prusak 

 

 
 

Committee 

Assignments 

 
Start thinking about the 

committees you want to 

serve on. Jeff will be 

making committee chair 

assignments in the next 

couple of weeks. Talk to 

him if you have a 

favorite you want to 

serve on. 
 

 

In the past few weeks our club voted to 
purchase a shelter box. ShelterBox is an 

international disaster relief charity that delivers 
emergency shelter, warmth and dignity to 

people affected by disaster worldwide. 

 

They contain a 10 person tent, cooking 
supplies, stove, sleeping pads, and tools. 

If you missed the presentation you can 
get information at 

www.shelterboxusa.org we will put a link  
on the cloquetrotary.org web site soon. 

You can also watch some very moving 
videos on YouTube search shelter box. 

Once our shelter box ships we will get a 
certificate with a tracking number. With 

that number we can track where our box 

is shipped. 

  
 

 

June Birthdays. 
Correia, 
Christopher 

June 7 

Morreim, Dennis 
June 
22 

Doller, Dawn 
June 
30 

 

 

  

  
Wedding Anniversaries. 
Prusak, 
James 

June 
13 (Dona) 

McKinney, 

Michael 
June 17 () 

Fritsinger, 
Brian 

June 22 () 

Longseth, 
Carol 

June 21 () 

Scarbrough, 
Ken 

June 27 () 
 

 

Club Anniversaries. 

There are no Club 

Anniversaries this month. 

Changing of the Guard 
 

Wow! Can you believe it is already getting close 
to the end of the year. The Changing of the 

Guard party will be on June 30th at the Cloquet 
Country Club 6:00 pm.  Heavy hors d’oeuvres 
will be served. There will be a short program 

about the past year and the year to come.  
 

 

Up Coming Speaker 

Assignments: 

6/22 Ken Klatt from 

Cloquet Area Fire District 

will be in to speak on 

Automatic External 

Defibrillators (AED) 

 
 

http://www.shelterboxusa.org/

